
Hey kids! Grab your grandparents and join 
us on Wednesday, January 14th at 12:15pm 

for our first ever 
Grandparents and Graham Crackers!
Yes, we realize this is lunchtime, but everyone knows that grandparents are 

allowed to give treats before a meal. 

We’d love to say THANKS to all of the grandparents who help out in the 
classroom, drop off or pick up their grandkids, help out with homework or 

maybe just give great hugs! We know there are lots of awesome 
grandparents who offer their grandkids support during their time at 

Dailard and this is our chance to show them that they are appreciated! 

Please RSVP by Wednesday, January 7th so that we know how many 
s’mores making supplies to have on hand.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Grandparents and Graham Crackers RSVP - Due 1/7/15

Student’s name:________________________________________ 

Number of Grandkids  _________ 

Number of Grandparents  __________

Number of Parents  _________


